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Primary school individual and whole class photographs will be taken on 

Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th March 2022. You will be informed closer to 

the time which day your child’s class will be photographed. Please ensure 

that on this day they wear smart clean clothes, suitable school shoes and 

their red or blue school shirt, no yellow P.E. uniforms on these days 

please.  

 

Our whole school photograph will be taken later in Term 3. 

A Big Congratulations 

to all our Stars of the 

Month for January! It is 

wonderful to see so 

many children trying 

their best. Well done!  
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Next Monday, 7th February, is the beginning of Term 2 Assessment Week. Children will be sitting       

assessments in writing, reading, mathematics, arithmetic and phonics. It is very important that children 

attend school every day and get enough sleep, so that they are able to concentrate and perform to the best 
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The school will close on Friday 18th February for our mid term break and will reopen on 

Monday 28th February 2022. We hope you have a safe and happy holiday with your family! 

Due to Covid restrictions and difficulty se-

curing a qualified swimming coach, unfor-

tunately our swimming gala is currently 

postponed and will not go ahead on the 8th 

April. We will begin swimming lessons 

We would like to welcome Mr. Tony to the staff 

team at ISSR primary school.  

Mr. Tony is an experienced P.E. teacher, joining us 

from SRIS, and we are looking forward to the fun 

lessons he will be teaching the children in Years 1 to 

6.  

P.E. lessons will begin next Monday 

7th February.  

 

Please therefore ensure that your child is wearing their 

Thank you to all our parents who are remembering to bring 

their Collection ID cards when picking up your child/ren. It 

is very important for the safety of all our children 

that parents and guardians enter the campus 

through the correct gate, show their ID and leave 

promptly, following the yellow arrows on the floor.  

Thursday 17th and Friday 18th February will be our annual Primary School Sports days. Reception 2 

and Year 1 children will enjoy their sports activities on Thursday morning, with our Key Stage 1 and 2 

children taking part on Friday morning.  

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing the correct colours for their 

house and sensible sports shoes. With the continued threat of Omicron in our 

community, this will be an internal school event.  

We will be sure to take plenty of photos and share these on Class Dojo and our 

school Facebook page.  

. If you are not yet 

signed up to your 

child’s new class, 

their teacher will 

be sending home 

an invitation to 

join.  You will see 

weekly updates of 

your child’s learn-

ing, monthly news-

letters and other 

If travelling with your child for a religious festival or family emergency, please remember to fill out an absence per-

mission form at the front desk as soon as you can. If your child is unwell, you do not need to complete a request form, 

simply call the office in the morning, prior to 7:50am, on  012 87 87 82/081 87 87 82. 


